

MIC PLANNER SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE!

The Meetings Industry Council of Colorado is happy to announce that there are a limited number of supplier sponsored scholarships available to qualified planners to attend this year's 18th Annual MIC Annual Conference & Trade Show at the Colorado Convention Center on March 13 and March 14, 2018. If interested, meeting and event planners are invited to complete the application below and submit it to mic@rmecllc.com. Please contact Freddie Templeton at 720-733-8000 with any questions, or if you are a supplier interested in one of these sponsorship opportunities.

Application for MIC Planner Scholarship

Name
Company
Address
Phone
Email
How many meetings or events do you plan a year?
Are these meetings local, regional, national, International?
Do you require sleeping rooms? Meeting space? Both?
What would attending MIC mean for you personally?

What MIC Organization are you affiliated with (<u>www.mic-colorado.org</u>)?

Please email form back to mic@rmecllc.com and someone will contact you on or before March 5th if your registration will be sponsored. Thank You!!